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Dear 12th Grade Parents/Guardians, 
 

 

 

In these times of uncertainty, have confidence in knowing that the SCCS 

faculty and staff continues to work strenuously to assure that each and every 

student continues to receive all of their content, as efficiently as possible. As 

Remote Learning continues to provide us with opportunities for students and 

teachers to remain connected, we are excited that we can continue to keep 

students engaged with each course content; no matter if they are working inside 

or outside the physical school environment. 

While we all continue to work toward some normalcy, please keep in mind 

that all of SCCS remains committed to your student’s education and growth. You 

can rest assured that SCCS has taken all necessary precautions to safely deliver 

your student’s education in the building while maintaining social distance. For 

those students who will remain remote, the 12th Grade team has implemented 

various remote learning platforms and resources; such as Google Classroom, 

PupilPath, and Zoom to help deliver a rigorous and valuable education. 

Since new information continues to be delivered to us every day, we ask 

that students and their families continue to check emails and Google Classrooms 

daily for the most updated assignments, progress reports, and information. To 

receive the most up to date Senior related news, it is very important that you and 

your student(s) sign-up for an account with Remind. To create an account, please 

visit ​www.Remind.com/join/sccs2k21 

Students and their Parents/Guardians can continue to access Pupil Path for 

updated grades. If you require assistance regarding Pupil Path access please 

contact our Parent Coordinator Ms. Holland at pholland@sccsbrooklyn.org or 

Mr. Perez / mperez@sccsbrooklyn.org. 

http://www.remind.com/join/sccs2k21
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Please see below for a list of Teachers and their contact information. We 

encourage that all students and their parents/guardians attempt to contact 

teachers only during school hours (8:30am - 3:20pm). The 12th grade team will do 

our best to respond to all messages, phone calls and/or emails, received outside of 

that timeframe, within 24 hours. 

Teacher  Email  Course  Remind 

Ms. Messam  tmessam@sccsbrooklyn.org 

Advisory 

 

***Algebra 3/4 

PreCalculus 

*Special Topics in Statistics 

Mr. Fleming  jfleming@sccsbrooklyn.org 

Advisory 

**12th Grade ELA 

Elective 

Ms. Ponce  nponce@sccsbrooklyn.org 
Advisory 

***Participation in Government 

Ms. Bertini  mbertini@sccsbrooklyn.org 
***Algebra 2 

***Special Topics in Geometry 

Ms. Salim  ssalim@sccsbrooklyn.org 

Advisory 

Chemistry 

Chemistry Research 

Mr. Dungersi  mdungersi@sccsbrooklyn.org  *​Special Educator - Math & Science 

Mr. Miles  mmiles@sccsbrooklyn.org  **Special Educator ELA & Social Studies 

Mr. Perez  mperez@sccsbrooklyn.org 
***Special Educator Math & Social Studies 

12th Grade Team Leader 

 
The entire 12th grade team appreciates your perseverance and 

determination to work with us during this time. We continue to ask, throughout 

this process, that you continue to support and assist your student(s) to ensure they 

remain engaged with us all in their academic and personal growth! 


